
                

 

13th October 2021 

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 47223/21 RE: The inpatient bed occupancy rate in each of the years 2018 to 2020 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

I am advised by the Business Intelligence Unit that the attached document outlines the bed occupancy 

rates in each of the years 2018 to 2020.  

I trust this is of assistance.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 


